
KSL-TV 
Statement of Compliance with On-Air Public Notice Requirements 

 
 On May 31, 2022, an application for renewal for KSL-TV was filed.   Local public notices 
were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times listed below: 
 
Post-Filing On-Air Announcements: 
 

06/08/22  at 11:15 am 
[Month, Day, Year] 

06/10/22   at 8:35 pm 
[Month, Day, Year] 

06/13/22   at 1:35 pm 
[Month, Day, Year] 

06/15/22   at 10:13 am 
[Month, Day, Year] 

06/22/22  at 1:05 pm 
[Month, Day, Year] 

06/28/22   at 3:27 pm 
[Month, Day, Year] 

 
 

___________________________ __________________________________________ 
Date Signature 

06/30/2022
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